
 

Learn More About Substation & 

Transmission Reliability  

Enhancements  

Proposed In Your  

Area 

Atlantic City Electric is taking steps to modernize 

the local power grid and provide continued reliable 

service in your area. The company plans to install 

new equipment at the existing Tansboro  

substation at Williamstown/New Freedom Road & 

Grove Street in Winslow Township, and upgrade 

the existing transmission line, along 

Williamstown/New Freedom to Williamstown 

Road and continues into Monroe township on 

Sicklerville Road to Clayton Road.   

 

Atlantic City Electric will conduct two public 

information sessions to help residents learn more 

about the project and provide Atlantic City Electric 

opportunity to obtain feedback from our 

customers. Our representatives will be on hand for 

one-on-one discussions of the project scope, 

substation plans, transmission routes, pole style 

and answer your questions.  
 

This is an informational event presented by Atlantic 

City Electric and is an opportunity for residents to 

learn about the full scope of the project.  
 

To learn more, please contact  

Bert Lopez, Public Affairs Manager  

Atlantic City Electric 

856-351-7690  

 

Open House Session 1 

Thursday, February 22, 2018  

5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

Monroe Township Court Room 

125 Virginia Ave.   

Williamstown, NJ 08094 

 

Open House Session 2  

Monday, February 26, 2018 
5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

Winslow Township Court Room 

125 S. Route 73  

Braddock, NJ 08037  

www.atlanticcityelectric.com  


